
DepEd Advisory No. 267, s. 2016 
September 20, 2016 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, 2013 
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 
CHANGES IN DEPED ADVISORY NOS. 198 AND 199, S. 2016 

(International Trainings/Seminars/Workshops of the Philippine Professional 
Linkage from Various Disciplines Inc.) 

 
 Relative to DepEd Advisory Nos. 198 and 199, s. 2016 entitled International 
Trainings/Seminars/Workshops of the Philippine Professional Linkage from Various 
Disciplines Inc., the following changes have been made: 
 

Issuance Activity Date 
Venue 

From To 

DepEd Advisory 

(DA) No. 198,  

s. 2016 

International 

Training/ Seminar/ 

Workshop on Math 

and Science 

 

September  

23-25, 2016 

Ligao, Albay 

Wiltan Hotel, 
Daet, Camarines 

Norte 

Theme 

From To 

Shaping the 

Future            of 

Our Planet Earth 

Through 

Understanding of 

Climate Change 

Shaping the 
Future               

of Our Planet 
Earth Through 
Understanding                        

of Climate 
Change and with 

the Use                    
of Math 

Issuance Activity Date 
Venue 

From To 

DA 199, s. 2016 

International 

Training/ Seminar/ 

Workshop/Readshop 

on Reading 

 
Theme: 
A Worldwide View on 
Current Reading 
Problems 

November 
11-13, 2016 

Magallanes 

Colliseum 
Masbate 

Naga Regent 
Hotel, Naga City, 
Camarines Sur 

 
Moreover, the activity scheduled from December 9 to 11, 2016 at the Capitol 

Convention Center, Dumaguete City has the following changes: 
 

Issuance 
Activity and Theme 

From To 

DA 199, s. 2016 

International Training/Seminar/ 

Workshop on Educational and 

Instructional Leadership and 

Management  

 

Theme: 
Instructional Leadership Starts in the 
Classroom the Way Forward 

International Training/Seminar/ 
Workshop on ICT Education 
 
Theme: 
ICT Integration in All Subjects Areas 
that Is Globally Used 

 
Other provisions in the said Advisories still remain. 
 
More information and other details may be inquired from Remedios M. Esperon, 

Seminar Director, Philippine Professional Linkage from Various Disciplines Inc. (PPLVDI), 
4th St., Market View Subdivision, Maliwalo, Tarlac City, Block 7, San Vicente, Tarlac City at 
mobile phone nos.: 0926-700-0619; 0929-252-2904; 0906-554-5508 or through email 
address: philproflink@yahoo.com. 
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